
Note: Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of 
age, color, creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation or 
veteran’s status. If you believe you have been discriminated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights 
Commission at 800-457-4416 or Iowa Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer at 
800-262-0003. If you need accommodations because of a disability to access the Iowa Department of 
Transportation’s services, contact Stephen Sykes, Public Information Officer, at 712-216-3339.

IS TRAVELING U.S. 275/IA 92 AN 
INTEGRAL PART OF YOUR DAY

Learn How Upcoming 
Construction May Affect 

Your Commute

I-29 and U.S. 275/Iowa 92 Interchange
Project Public Open House

LOCATION:  Iowa School for the Deaf
Lied Multipurpose Complex, Community Room
3501 Harry Langdon Boulevard
Council Bluffs, IA 51503

DATE:  Tuesday, March 11, 2014
TIME:  4:00–7:00 p.m.

with a group Q&A session beginning at 6:30 p.m.

To learn more about plans for U.S. 275/IA 92 construction and 
potential impacts scheduled to begin June 2014, please 
attend the upcoming public open house.

For more information,
visit the website at

 www.CouncilBluffsInterstate.IowaDOT.gov

Visit the program office at Mall of the Bluffs,

1751 Madison Avenue, Suite 750, Council Bluffs, IA 51503

Contact us  at 712.216.3339 or info@CouncilBluffsInterstate.com

?

Iowa School for the Deaf is a smoke-free
campus. Smoking is not permitted anywhere
on campus, including a private vehicle.

Can't make the meeting? 
Beginning March 11th, attend the 
online public meeting at your 
convenience by visiting
the project website.


